EATON TOWNSHIP
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
MONTHLY MEETING
November 3, 2020

The regular monthly meeting of the Eaton Township Board of Supervisors was called to order at
7 p.m. by Chairman White on Tuesday, November 3, 2020.

Present were, Chairman Kenny White, Supervisor Abe Kukuchka, Supervisor/Road Master Paul
Rowker, treasurer Diana Patton and Secretary Jennifer Harvey.

Minutes from the previous meeting were distributed in draft form. With no corrections needed,
Supervisor Kukuchka made a motion to accept the minutes, seconded by Chairman White.

The financial report was presented by Chairman White. Supervisor Kukuchka noted that
Treasurer Patton did an analysis on Suit-Kote, hauling costs and cinders cost for the previous
year. The supervisors agreed that 500 ton could be stored at any given time in the main shed.

ZONING OFFICER REPORT:

Cost analysis on this month’s zoning was discussed.

NEW BUSINESS:

Assessors changes were reviewed.
PMRS changes and ordinance were approved and signed.
Recycling Ordinance prepared by Attorney Litwin was approved and signed

Further discussion on the proposed budget took place, with all parties agreeing the focus for this
years monies would be on road projects, with new equipment being tabled until next year.

Roadside Rest was discussed. At the last public meeting, Linda Coolbaugh, Tom Henry and
Lynelle Farber came up with a plan. Patriots Cove did offer its association with the project.
November 15" is scheduled as a community cleanup. DCNR grants may be available to both
the township and county for the park. Chairman White compared possible issues stemming from
the townships involvement with Roadside Rest to Tunkhannock Townships Lazybrook Park,
noting the high cost of maintenance and the lack of a local police force for security.

Supervisor Rowker also noted that the township would like to retain some control over the area,
and is looking into possible equipment donations to mitigate the maintenance cost.

Road projects were discussed and it was recognized that with tabling of new equipment until
next year, funds for road work were greatly increased.

Checks were approved and signed.

A motion was made to adjourn at 8:07 PM by Supervisor Kukuchka and seconded by Chairman
White.

Respectfully submitted,
Jennifer D. Harvey
Eaton Township Secretary



